
To whom it may concern,  

 I have been made aware of the Oregon Senate Bill 490 and it’s purpose in closing down 

pregnancy centers in the state of Oregon. As I have benefited immensely from the broad services they 

provide I am a huge advocate for their continued success. I have taken part in their parenting classes, 

mentorship program, communications course, and the ever so helpful sexual integrity classes (learning 

to heal from rape or sexual abuse).  I am also joining a class this month which will help me deal with the 

psychological effects of my own abortion years ago. The PAC center is an amazing non-profit 

organization which strives to meet the needs of the community.  It has made a huge difference in my 

own life as well as many others whom I personally have seen take huge strides toward a more happy 

and healthy lifestyle with their families. Through these diverse programs they are able to offer, at no 

cost to the client, the valuable information parents need to raise healthy, well adjusted children. At the 

PAC center it is obvious they genuinely care about the people and success of those whom they serve.  I 

appreciate your attention to this very important matter and strongly urge you to squash any attempts to 

eliminate such a valuable asset to our children and our communities.  

Sincerely, 

Kristin Craven  
(541)905-4899 


